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Remember it’s a Bank Holiday on Monday! 

 

Dear Families 

As the end of the second week of the Summer Term draws to a close, we are beginning to 

organise events that add an extra dimension to our children’s learning again.  We are very 

fortunate that by the end of Tuesday, all classes will have been visited by Jo from Brighter Smiles 

Cornwall.  These visits are to deliver oral health education to our children and aim to help our 

children keep their teeth and gums healthy.  You can find out more from their website Brighter 

Smiles – Cornwall's Oral Health Campaign.   

 

We are also delighted that Years Five and Six are going to have six sessions of mindfulness from 

PawsBe in May and June, funded by a donation from Cornwall Community Grant.   

 

And…our sporting events are beginning again.  It feels like such a long time since we’ve had a 

match and we must say a big thank you to Mr Brandreth for organising these.  We have boys’ and 

girls’ teams playing football away next Wednesday and Thursday. Good luck everyone! 

 

Celebrations 

Today saw a lovely end to the month – our Superstar Assembly.  The parents of the children 

named below have already had a letter, telling them that their child has been noticed for 

going above and beyond in all that they do and they are now able to choose a book with 

their parents, which we will buy for them.   

This is to say a huge THANK YOU and WELL DONE for all that our Superstars do, from everyone 

at school. 

 

Class Superstar 

Mousehole Blake 

Godrevy Nina 

Longships Bethany 

Pendeen Rosalie 

Carne Jacqs 

Gwithian Hallam 

Lamorna Theo 

Class 5MB Gracie 

Class 5LW Holly 

Class 6 Harry 
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Tapestry, Seesaw and Google Classroom and Self Isolation 

We are continuing to use our eclassrooms for setting 

some homework each week so please do remember to 

login.   

 

Remember our guide for Remote Learning is on our website too.  If your family has to self-isolate, 

we will post work in the eclassrooms from the second day of absence.  Our expectations for the first 

day of absence, and all other details, can be found at MHA Remote Learning. 

  

Uniform Reminders 

The children continue to wear our uniform with pride and look very smart, so thank you for your 

support in this.  A few reminders: 

• Do name sweatshirts and cardigans – we are getting lots left outside and if they are named 

we will get them back to their owners 

• Please remember that children should not wear hooped earrings to school 

• Please remember that our PE kit is:  

• white or royal blue t-shirt with or without logo 

• black shorts or black or blue tracksuit bottoms / leggings 

• blue MHA hoodie (optional) 

• trainers or plimsolls 

Thank you 

Thank you to everyone who continues to donate plants, soil and toys.  These are always put to very 

good use.  You may have noticed some lovely new planters in the playground and these have 

been made and donated by Studio no. 8, a family business, located in Porthtowan, that makes an 

array of handmade bespoke wooden garden paraphernalia. 

https://m.facebook.com/studiono8uk/?tsid=0.002073151938539297&source=result 

 

 

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Even though we can’t have a 

conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is 

usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe long weekend. 
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